3 October 2022, AEON Stores (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd

Alert: A suspicious Facebook fan page that carries the name of “AEON Store Hong Kong”

without permission

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of AEON Stores (Hong Kong).

We have received messages from customers reporting fake gift campaigns in the form of

a Facebook fan page named “AEON Store Hong Kong”. The said fan page asks for

participation in gift campaigns and to share the said fan page to celebrate AEON’s 35t

anniversary.

These fake gift promotions and other such activities were not originated by our company.

Our company hereby declares that we are not affiliated with the said fan page.

Please be aware that if you respond to these messages, you may be subject to the risk of

having your money or personal information exploited.



